
BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES

KELLER INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

_______________________________________________________________

4B. Report Date: May 23, 2005

SUBJECT: SITE PLAN REVISION OF NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL #17,
LOCATED IN THE WOODLAND SPRINGS ADDITION

BOARD GOAL: Safe Schools

FISCAL NOTE: Budgeted in Bond Fund

Background Information:

• The Board approved the site design (attached Option 1) for Elementary #17 in Woodland
Springs at the April 11th Board meeting. Upon review of the existing neighborhood, and
meeting with neighboring residents, we have revised the site layout to provide ingress
and egress on Bray Birch Drive only (attached Option 2).

Administrative Considerations:

• The proposed revision does not impact the schedule or the cost of construction.
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Respectfully submitted,

Mark A. Canterbury, AIA
District Architect


